
Update to Stratton School Food Emergency Program
3/24/2020

Stratton School is providing breakfast and lunch for ALL students from 
Carrabassett Valley and Stratton communities for children ages 1-18 years 
old. Stratton School, Kingfield Elementary, CVA as well as children who are 
home-schooled are welcome to participate in the food service program for the 
duration of the school closure.

All meals will be “to-go” and will be provided on Mondays and Wednesdays, but 
will be enough for all 5 weekdays. If you are interested in having your children 
participate and would like them to be added to our list or need further information  
please email Joanne Raymond at : jraymond@strattonschool.org. 

Location and times for pick-up:

Every Monday (Monday and Tuesday meals)
Every Wednesday (Wednesday, Thursday and Friday meals)

Stratton School rear gymnasium door: 7:30-8:00 a.m.

Carrabassett Valley Public Library:  8:30-8:50 a.m.

Tufulios: 9:10-9:30 a.m. 

Meals for pick-up at the C.V. Library and Tufulios locations will be distributed by 
Karen Campbell. 

This program is an equal opportunity provider.
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